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OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
Ke'ena O Ka Meia

COUNTY OF MAUl - Kalana O Maui

June 27, 2017

The Honorable Mike White

Council Chair and Members

Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White and Members:

Re: Notice of Vacancy

In accordance with the County Code, Section 2.41.040, this communication is
made to report the following vacancy:

Urban Design Review Board. The Mayor's Office received Board Member
Demetreos Caliinicos' resignation on June 27, 2017.

Please contact my Executive Assistant, Mike Molina, if you have any questions
on this communication.

Sincerely,

ALAN M. ARAKAWA

Mayor

AA:mm/pn-vacancy

COUNTY COMMUNICATION NO, & I
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RECEIVED

□emetreos fy. ^
341 Pualoa Nani Place. Wallea.
Tal: (808J879-2882 email: demetreo^msnTcom

Cj
—1
Tl

C3

m
'X)
rn

o
; m

zr
m

s

<:
m

o
—c .  -

O hO

June 23,2017

County of Maul
Office of the Mayor
Attn: Mike Molina

200 S. High Street
Wailuku, HI 96793

Re: Resignation from Urban Design Review Board

Dear Mr. Mayor:

It is with regret that I tender herewith my resignation from the Urban Design Review Board,
with immediate effect.

Last month I spent eight days at Maui Memorial Hospital being treated for severe pneumonia of
an unknown bacterial source. The doctors and specialists told me that it is going to take a long
time for me to recover completely.

I feel honored at having been elected, once again, to serve on the UDRB, and regret not being
able to serve out my full term.

Yours sincerely,

Demetreos Callinicos, AIA


